
                                          Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
                                                                Palos Hills 

              
 Pre-Kindergarten News 

                                     for the week of 2/18/19  

 
         Theme:  Review 

 

 

This week the Pre K students will focus on review. We 
will sharpen our skills with recognizing the letters A 
through Z, identifying numbers 1-16, as well as our 
printing and coloring. We’ll enjoy some of our favorite 
review games such as March Around The Alphabet 
and number pops matching. 

 
 
 

Important Dates: 
February 18 & 19…………………………………………………Parent Conferences 
Please remember there are no pre-school classes for those students who attend 
9-12 on these days.                                                                                                                               
                                                                             

 

PARENT REMINDER- Please keep the weather in mind when dressing your child 
for school. The students will continue to go outside as long as the temperature 
with the wind chill is 20 degrees or above. Students here past 3:00 pm will also 

need boots, snowpants, And snow gloves in the event of snow. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 

 


